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The Beachwood Water Department will 
be conducting its Semi-Annual Flushing 
beginning on Monday, April 15 and will 
end on Friday, May 3, 2024. A temporary 
discoloration of the water and a decrease 
of pressure may be noticed as a result of 

opening the fire hydrants. 
Should you encounter 
rusty water, do not use 
washing machines, 
dishwashers, or other 
water using appliances 
until water has cleared 
up. We apologize for  
any inconvenience  
this may cause.
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